
  
 
  
Regular Business Meeting June 7 & 21, 2017 6:30 PM 
Assembly 312 Meeting June 14, 2017 6:30 PM 
      

SAVE THE DATES: 
June 21st :  First Degree Exemplification at KC Hall at 6:30 PM 
July 22nd :  Fourth Degree Exemplification in Bowling Green.  www.KYKOFC.com  for details. 
 
 
Thank you to ALL who helped (including family members!!) put together another successful BBQ 
fundraiser.   Soon it will time to start the cycle again for the July 4th BBQ. 
 
Important Meetings: The next two meetings will be very important, as we will be nominating officers on June 7, 
and conducting an election on June 21, as well as conducting an initiation. If you don't want to be nominated and 
elected in absentia, I recommend that you be there to nominate and elect the new officers for the next fraternal year. 
 
When was the last time YOU asked someone to join the KofC?   Yes. YOU.  We are well past half way through 
our fraternal year, and we only have one new member for this fraternal year.   You go to mass every Saturday or 
Sunday, and you see the same people sitting around you.  There's the guy two pews in front of you, and the guy 
across the aisle. You've probably even served on a ministry or two with one of them  You see them every week, but 
have you ever asked one of them to become a Knight?  If you did, and got a "no" or "not right now", did you ever ask 
him again?  Sometimes you get lucky and just ask at the right time.  You will get a lot of "nos", but sooner or later, 
you'll get a "maybe", or even a "yes".  Do you have a Form 100 handy in case that yes comes along?   
So ask someone, next time after mass! 
   
For status and details of the lawsuit for the alley, contact GK Dan Kelley, 270 559-0876.  Prayer helps. 
 
Payment of annual dues:  We still have way too many unpaid dues in the Council.  (Nearly 50, to be 
exact!)  Don't make us publish a list of delinquent dues members!  If you have questions, call Bob at  
270 559 6036 or email whitlockb@bellsouth.net.  Dues Notices were sent out at the end of November.  If you 
haven’t paid your dues for 2017, now’s the time to do so. For your convenience, payment may be made online by 
credit or debit card.   Go to www.KC1055.org, scroll down to & click on “Pay Dues” and follow the prompts,  
(Or send that check in the mail!) 
     
Update of Fraternal Activity:  This year, we are asking members to keep the tally up to date during the year. 
IF YOU HAVE NOT ENTERED THE HOURS FOR WORKING MEMORIAL DAY BBQ or FISH FRY FRIDAYS,  
Please do so now ONLINE or ON YOUR CELL PHONE  at www.KC1055.org.   AND YES if you wish to complete 
the paper form, it can be printed from the website, and then marked the old fashioned way with a pen or pencil.  
Please keep your hours up to date. 
   

MEMBERS:  YOU ARE REQUESTED TO UPDATE YOUR CONTACT INFO USING THIS LINK: 
  https://www.kofc.org/en/contact/address_contact.html   

  
2017 DUES ARE NOW OVERDUE!!   Please Pay ONLINE at www.KC1055.org   
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Fourth Degree Exemplification:  There will be an exemplification of the Fourth Degree on July 22, 2017, 
in Bowling Green, details & further information available on State website  www.KYKOFC.com   
If interested,  please contact FN Shawn Bumpous, 270 210 4973 or FP Bob Whitlock, 270 559 6036.   
 
Fourth Degree:  Members of the Fourth Degree are urged to consider acquiring Regalia. We have had 
recent events that left us scrambling to have enough Fourth Degree Members in regalia to adequately staff 
the events.  We have a few items available, but most items will have to be purchased new.  If you have been 
a Sir Knight for a long time, and feel that you will no longer use your regalia, you might consider selling or 
donating it to a younger member.  For those considering the purchase of new regalia,  financial assistance 
is  available. Current price for the full set of regalia is $499.00.  Individual items may be found on Ebay, but 
be aware of the new price of the item before you bid. Contact FN Shawn Bumpous, (270) 210-4973 or  
FP Bob Whitlock, (270) 559-6036 for details. 
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